Paula

From: Housing Eiaportal <ElIAportal@housing.gov.ie>
Sent: 04 February 2022 09:39

To: Darran Quaile

Subject: RE: Notification to EIA Portal

Hi Darren,

An EIA Portal notification was received on 03/02/2022 in respect of this proposed application. The information
provided has been uploaded to the EIA Portal on 04/02/2022 under EIA Portal ID number 2022011 and is available
to view at
http://housinggovie.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=d7d5a3d48f104ecbb206e7e5f84b71f1.

Portal 1D: 2022011

Competent Authority: An Bord Pleanala

Applicant Name: Briargate Developments Newbridge Limited
Location: Ballymany, Newbridge, Co. Kildare.

Description: Strategic Housing Development comprising 336 residential units, childcare facility and associated
infrastructure

Linear Development: No
Date Uploaded to Portal: 04/02/2022

Would it be possible for you to forward me a copy of the relevant Newspaper notice so | can attach it to the relevant
file please.

Regards,

Karl.

EIA Portal team

An Roinn Tithiochta, Rialtais Aititil agus Oidhreachta
Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage

Teach an Chustaim, Baile Atha Cliath 1, D01 W6X0
Custom House, Dublin 1, D01 WBX0

T +353 (0) 1888 2000

www.gov.ie/housing

| An Roinn Tithiochta,
Rialtais Aitidil agus Oidhreachta
Department of Housing,

i Local Government and Heritage



